
 

 

 

August 5, 2010- District 508 Board Meeting 

District Wide Faculty Council Report  
Submitted by Ellen Eason-Montgomery  

President of the Faculty Council Chicago City Colleges 
 

Good Morning to Board of Trustees, Chairman Gery Chico, Chancellor Cheryl 

Hyman, Officers of the District, and guests.  

The Faculty Council is busy re-charging their batteries in preparation of the fall 

2010 semester.  

 Faculty looks forward to attending The District Wide Faculty Development Week 

taking place Monday -August 9 through Friday August 13th. 

 Faculty will meet at their respective campuses on Monday- August 9, 2010 and 

meet at Malcolm X College Tuesday August 10 through Friday August 13, 2010. 

Representatives from each campus along with Officers of the District, Vice 

Chancellor Angela Henderson and President Ghingo Brooks  worked hard to ensure 

that each session taking place during Faculty Development Week was driven by 

faculty .  

Lunch with the Chancellor and District Faculty Council Presidents was postponed to 

the beginning of the Fall semester due to our full roster of events during Faculty 

Development Week.  

The District Faculty Council along with Officers of the District will be hosting The 

Annual Faculty retreat at District offices of CCC in room 322 on August 20, 2010 

from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

 This concludes the District Faculty Council Report for August 5, 2010. District 

Faculty Council looks forward to actualizing our new vision. 

One Voice- One District   - For the betterment and empowerment of all CCC 

students.  
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